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Maintenance Work Will Disrupt KDOT Online Services
System maintenance will cause disruption of the Kansas Department of Transportation’s online

services between 6 a.m. and 4 p.m. on Sunday, Sept. 13.

The Office of Information Technology Services will be performing equipment maintenance at the
Eisenhower State Office Building in Topeka, causing periodic disruption to KDOT’s website and email
system. Among the services that will be affected is travel information through KanDrive, which includes
road conditions, camera views, electronic sign information and more. Electronic message signs along I-70
will not be updated during the maintenance work. The 511 traveler information phone line also will not be

updated during the maintenance activity.
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